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28th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am delighted to share the news that we have appointed two new teachers this week.   
 
Miss Maisie Steer will be teaching in Foxes Class on Mondays and Tuesdays. She will begin 
teaching in October. She has a background in EYFS (Reception Year) and KS1 leadership and 
understands the importance of the balance of play based learning and more formal lessons. Miss 
Steer will begin teaching on Monday 30th October. 
 
Miss Sasha Mcllvar will be teaching in Badgers class on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 
afternoons.  She will also cover our other classes when the teachers are having PPA (Planning, 
Preparation and Assessment) time. She has started teaching this week. She is in her fourth year 
of teaching and has been teaching at another local village school for the last three years.  
 
Both teachers will be available at the end of the school day if you would like to meet them. Please 
speak with them at the school gate if you wish to make an appointment or would just like to 
introduce yourself. We will be hosting parent consultations during the first week after half term 
where you will also have an opportunity to meet them.  

 
Kind regards  
 

SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 
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